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Comments: Hello, I read with concern the proposal to improve motorized access to John Long Canyon. Please

do not, this is a sensitive area and the need is not great. The Forest Service is having a hard time taking care of

what you have in the Chiricahua Mountains. I really appreciate what you have in the area already. 


